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Like us on Facebook 
https://www.facebook.com/GraftonPublicSchool

Upcoming Events

20th

November

Kinder Kritters

9:30 - 2:30

6th

December

Infants Christmas 

Concert 1:30pm

16th

December
K-5Movie Day

17th

December

Year 6 Farewell 

Dinner

https://grafton-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/
https://www.facebook.com/GraftonPublicSchool


Relieving Principal’s Report

Dear Parents and Carers,

One of our core goals at Grafton Public School is to foster resilience and persistence in our 
students. These traits are essential when facing academic and personal challenges. By 
encouraging a growth mindset, we aim to equip our students with the tools to persevere, 
learn from setbacks, and approach problems with confidence. Our teachers are dedicated 
to creating a supportive environment where every student can develop these invaluable life 
skills. With your support our students will continue to flourish and become strong, 
independent people.

Remembrance Day Commemoration
Our school recently came together for our Remembrance Day ceremony. This annual 
observance provides our students with an opportunity to honour the men and women who 
have served and sacrificed for our country. Our students paid tribute through reflections, 
and art projects that beautifully represented the spirit of Remembrance Day. We held a 
minute of silence as a collective tribute to those who served, a gesture that underscores 
the values of gratitude and respect we aim to instil in our students.

Tech Crew’s Achievement at the Big River Film Festival
We are excited to announce that our tech crew participated in the Big River Film Festival, 
showcasing their creativity and technical skills. Our students produced an impressive short 
film that not only highlighted their storytelling talents but also demonstrated teamwork and 
problem-solving skills. Special thanks to Mrs. McPhillips, who guided and supported the 
students every step of the way. 

Year 5 Students’ Leadership Nominations for 2025
Our Year 5 students have started nominating themselves for leadership positions for 2025. 
It’s inspiring to see these young leaders step forward with a desire to contribute to the 
school community. This nomination process helps them build confidence, learn 
responsibility, and develop their leadership skills. We look forward to seeing how their 
leadership journey unfolds and the positive impact they will make in the coming year.

Boys Cricket Team’s Success in the PSSA State Quarter Final
Congratulations to our Boys Cricket team, who recently triumphed in the NSW PSSA State 
Cricket quarter-final. This result means they are in the top 4 best cricket teams in the state! 
They will now be heading to Bathurst to compete for the state championship title. We’re 
incredibly proud of their teamwork and sportsmanship, and we wish them the best of luck 
in the finals. A big thank you to Mrs Geary and Mr Dayne for guiding the team. Good luck 
boys!

Nick Campbell

R/Principal

Grafton Public School



Selective High School Applications

Selective High Schools are for students in Years 7 to 12. Grafton High 
School is a Selective High School. You may apply to have your child 
considered for this class.

Applications open on 7/11/2024 and close on 21/2/2025. These dates 
are very strict and no late applications will be accepted under any 
circumstances.

Parents apply when their child is at the end of Year 5 or the beginning 
of Year 6 for placement in a selective high school in Year 7. The 
students will sit a placement test in Term 2 of Year 6.

Additional information can be found here: 
https://education.nsw.gov.au/content/dam/main-education/schooling/parents-and-
carers/choosing-a-school-setting/selective-high-schools-and-opportunity-classes-
parents/documents/SHS_application_guide.pdf 

Link for the application page: 
https://education.nsw.gov.au/schooling/parents-and-carers/choosing-a-school-
setting/selective-high-schools
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